
	

	

	

Dear Parents: 

We are now planning four our Annual Fundraiser Gala on October 20th, 2016 and are 
seeking help from our Early Childhood Program families.  We are asking each 
classroom to donate items to be placed in a gift basket to be auctioned during the 
event.  This is a great way for all families to contribute to the success of the fundraiser 
and to “making change, empowering people and impacting the community.” 

Each classroom will be assigned a theme for its basket.   

Please bring your donations of new items related to the theme to your teacher or 
Family Advocate by October 10th.   

Thank You, 

HOPES Leadership 

 

NOTE:  Participation in agency fundraiser activities is strictly voluntary and will in no way effect your child’s/family’s 
enrollment or participation in any HOPES CAP, Inc. services. 	
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